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External Email Warning 186 Echo Cove Rd

From Eric Schenker <schenker.eric@gmail.com>
Date Wed 5/7/2025 6:39 AM
To  Mary Ellen Feener <permitting@hamiltonma.gov>

Hi,
I'm writing to share my concern regarding the proposed variance request for 186 Echo Cove Rd.

| have lived at 255 Echo Cove Rd for over 20 years and went through a long a protracted legal battle to
preserve our rights to the other access point across from our home between 246 and 256.

While | am sure there has been consierable thought to the construction and that there are no bad
intentions by the family wanting to build, | believe that encroaching on the right of way and reducing
the variance would negatively effect the public interest and that of my neighborhood.

Thank you for your understanding and consideration.

Emma & Eric Schenker
255 Echo Cove Rd, South Hamilton, MA 01982



